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Angle House Orthodontics Announcement 

 

It is with great reluctance that we wish to inform you that subsequent to a health 

issue earlier in the year, Dr Brian McGuinness will retire from practice at Angle 

House Orthodontics as of 1st August 2013. 

Dr McGuinness founded Angle House Orthodontics and has been treating patients in 

the Balwyn and surrounding areas for over 25 years.  He has found his career most 

rewarding and appreciates the wonderful opportunity he has had to work with so 

many delightful patients, families and dentists. 

Angle House will continue to provide the same level of orthodontic excellence to all 

of our existing and future patients under the care of Dr Gopal Kataria, who has 

owned and been treating patients at Angle House Orthodontics for the past 3 years. 

Dr Kataria is an experienced orthodontist who specialises in Invisalign, braces and 

early intervention techniques. 

We hope that you will join us in wishing Dr McGuinness all the very best for his 

retirement and we thank you for your understanding as we continue all of our 

patients’ treatment under the professional care of Dr Kataria. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

The Team at Angle House 


